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Memorandum 
Department of Public Works 
 

 

TO:   Michael O. Geisel, P.E. 
   City Administrator 
 
FROM:  James A. Eckrich, P.E. 
   Public Works Dir. / City Engineer
  
DATE:  November 30, 2018  
  
RE: Vector Control Services Contract  
 

 
The City of Chesterfield recently received a letter from the St. Louis County 

Department of Health indicating that the current contract for vector control services 
expires on April 7, 2019.  As you may recall, the Chesterfield City Council most 
recently approved a contract with St. Louis County for vector control services in 

2014.  The current contract renews automatically each year, but the number of 
automatic renewals cannot exceed four.  Therefore, in order for St. Louis County to 
continue this service, the City of Chesterfield must adopt an ordinance authorizing 

approval of these services and rates.  The proposed rates for larviciding, adulticiding, 
and rodent abatement are $55 per hour, $72 per hour, and $32 per hour, 

respectively.  These are the current rates the City pays for these services.  Both 
parties have the right to terminate this contract at any time with thirty days written 
notice. 

 
Public Works Staff finds the service and rates for vector control services acceptable, 

and recommends approval of the attached ordinance and contract. Should you have 
questions or need additional information, please let me know. 
 

 
Action Recommended 
 

This matter should be presented to City Council for its consideration of approval of 
the attached ordinance authorizing the City Administrator to execute a contact 

between the City of Chesterfield and St. Louis County for vector control services.   
 

 

PLEASE FORWARD TO PPW FOR
REVIEW AND INFORMATION, AND
TO OBTAIN RECOMMENDATION
FOR FULL COUNCIL APPROVAL.

	 	 	 	 11/29/2018
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